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Jin Li 
Research Officer 
Childrens Research Team 
Room 351 Knighton Street Offices 
Leicester Royal Infirmary 
Leicester 
 
Thank you for your donation to University Hospitals of Leicester NHS Trust 
 

Dear  Dr Li, 
 

During these trying times, we couldn’t be more thankful for the support from the Leicester 
Chinese Community. On behalf of everyone at University Hospitals of Leicester NHS Trust 
we wanted to personally thank you for your generous donation of £4840.00 to support the 
work of the Trust in caring for patients, and to help purchase PPE items. 
 
Your donation will ensure that the welfare of our patients and staff is supported throughout 
this difficult period. This means so much to us, the patients of Leicester’s Hospitals and of 
course, our wonderful staff, who are continuing to work tirelessly making sure as many 
people as possible can stay safe and well. 
 
Not only will your kind donation go towards supporting our staff in saving and protecting 
lives during these unprecedented circumstances we find ourselves in, but it has also let our 
staff know just how much respect and support they have from the local community.  
 
An act of kindness such as yours help us to stand strong, get through difficult times and 
continue our vital work to save and protect lives. Thank you again for your kind donation. 
Your generosity is greatly appreciated. 
 
With thanks and best wishes, 
 
Rebecca Brown        Karamjit Singh CBE  

             
Acting Chief Executive     Chairman 
University Hospitals of     University Hospitals of  
Leicester NHS Trust    Leicester NHS Trust  
 


